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MEMO 3/24/2020 
Due to the recent outbreak of (COVID-19) and Governor Baker’s declaration of a state of 
emergency. The Town of Milford Department of Inspections is closed to the public until further 
notice. In conjunction with the Massachusetts Department of Public Safety and Mass State Building 
Code 780 CMR. The town will be making the following changes in regards to permitting and 
inspections.  

APPLICATIONS AND PERMITS 

1. Applications and fee schedules are posted on the town website for you to print. Please
review the front page of the application to ensure you have all documents required to
submit. Once completed please mail the application along with payment. (please make sure
we have a contact person and phone# for any questions)

2. Permits will be mailed to the applicant listed on permit.

INSPECTIONS (emergency please call office 508-634-2313) 

1. Regarding Mass State Building Code 780 CMR 110.3 Required Inspections. Inspectors
will be accepting alternative ways to achieve compliance as stated in Mass State Building
Code 780 CMR 104.4 and R104.4 Inspections.

2. Contact proper inspectors and they will direct you with proper alternative method.
3. The following methods will be accepted (but not limited to)

• Reports from approved agencies or individuals in writing and certified by responsible
officer of the agency or the individual.

• Sufficient photos approved by inspectors.
• Videos approved by inspectors.
• Face time if needed (only works with apple products)

Please feel free to contact this office with any questions 508-634-2313 
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